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Chairman 
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Dear Mr. Chainnan: 
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FBI RESPONSE TO REQUEST REGARDING 
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(U) 1 he Department of Justice and the FBI appreciate the Senate Judiciary Committee's 
consultation regarding the potential public release of unclassified portions of its January 5, 2018 
classified memorandum regarding Christopher Ste le. As referenced in a January 12 2018 
communication with your staff I am following-up with an official BI response to your request. 

- As previously communicated to your staff via e-mail the FBI considers some 
information marked UNCLASSIFIED within the Committee s memo to be classified. This 
derives from the fact that 

(U//FOUO) In particular the FBI consider the following portions of the document that 
are marked UNCLASSIFIED to contain classified infonnation: 

I. 

2. 

3. 6· Para ra h 4: This paragraph di cl ses information 
that the FBI continues to protect at the S C //NOFORN level. 

Although the underlying source document produced for the Committee in camera 
did not contain classification markings the FBI has treated the document. 

- s classified. 



Honorable Charles E. Grassley 

Q) Honorable Diann~ Feinstein 
Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United State Senate· 
Washington, DC 20510 

Sincerely, 

Gregory A. Brower 
Assistant Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 


